Public Comment
UST Case Closure - #4967
Deadline: 2/15/11 by 12 noon

Office of John Tanner
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: Roseville, CA 95661 - .- = Lo
- 916-784-8089.phone 916-784-2233-fax -

January 14, 2011 JAN 2 1 20

SYRCB EXECUTIVE
Ms. Jeanine Townsend )
-~ Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 I Street, 24" floor [95814]
P.O. Box 100
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100

RE: Shell, Claim# 4967

I am the property owner next to the Shell Gas Station located at 3999
Douglas Blvd. in Roseville. I own the property next to the gas station
on both sides and behind. the station. I am very concerned about the
encroachment of petroleum products from the gas station onto my
adjacent properties. Thereis definitely an encroachment of petroleum
products occurring from the Shell Station property onto our property
to the east of the gas station at 3995 Douglas Bivd. and there is
possibly also the same situation on the north side of the gas station at

8300 Sierra Coliege Bivd.

I feel that the UST Cleanup Fund Claim should not be closed until I
have assurance that my property is not affected by any contamination
or encroachment of petroleum products.
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